


Community Conversation: Parks Rules & Regulations Feedback Form

Please email your completed form to  communications@ci.tumwater.wa.us.

All feedback will be collated and distributed to members of the Tumwater City Council 

Please email your Attendee Feedback to the Communications Team. 

All feedback will be collated and distributed to members of the Tumwater City Council. 

PLEASE INDICATE THE TOPICS OF GREATEST INTEREST TO YOU: 
 Housing Solutions 

 Parks & Facilities Operations 

 Public Health & Safety 

 City Council Meetings & Ordinance Adoption Process 

COMMENTS: 

HOUSING SOLUTIONS PARKS & FACILITIES 

PUBLIC HEALTH & SAFETY COUNCIL MEETING & ORDINANCE ADOPTION 

NAME: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE: ___________________ EMAIL: ____________________________ 

■

Homeless should NOT be allowed to loiter or 
sleep overnight in public parks. I have 
sympathy, empathy for them but the fact is 
many are not in their right mind, mental health 
issues or drugs. Crime is a common 
occurrence when they are allowed to 
congregate. The PUBLIC needs to be 
protected and given priority when it comes to 
public parks. As a woman, I am really, really 
tired of having to carry mace & constantly be 
"aware" of my surroundings. Please dso not 
allow loitering or camping overnight in public, 
cioty, county, state parks...

Mara Littrell
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The best solution to homelessness is safe, 
stable, and affordable housing. Opening 
parks for overnight parking or basically 
camping, with no limit doesn't provide a 
stable or safe solution. It only shifts liability 
and kicks a problem down the road. Providing 
outreach and affordable housing would be a 
better solution for all involved. 

Opening parks for overnight parking will add a 
tremendous burden on the parks and their workers. 
With people using parks as their homes, bathrooms 
and facilities will need more cleaning and 
maintenance. When bathrooms are locked at night 
homeless persons will need to go in places not the 
bathroom or find other options. The amount of 
enforcement and compliants will put added demand on 
park resources. Parks and maintenance employees 
are not trained social workers. Money spent on these 
items could serve the entire community better by 
providing resources and stable shelter to those in need.

With homeless people living in our parks overnight, it 
will present new safety corcerns and liabilities. As a 
women, I will feel unsafe running by myself in and 
around the parks in early morning and evening hours. 
Having lived in an area with homeless encampments, I 
know there can be drugs and other unsafe items that 
can be left in areas where children will find like 
playgrounds and trails. I will be worried about bringing 
my kids to play in a park that they can no longer use 
safely. 

Parks are for everyone. I feel closing them at 
night to everyone gaves everyone the same 
rules. We can all exist and not change the 
dynamic to where it now feels like housed 
citizens feel less welcome to use the parks. 
Homeless persons are welcome to use parks 
in the same way as housed persons. 

Joselyn Colombo
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I live in a small apartment complex for low-income elderly and/or 
disabled adults, owned by Catholic Housing Services. The city owns 
a narrow, one-block strip of land with a sidewalk that runs next to 
one side of our property. Residents, including me, are very 
concerned about allowing homeless individuals to sleep on this land. 
We already deal with car prowls, theft of items from our small 
porches, and overdosed addicts at our front doors. We are an 
extremely vulnerable population, and that small strip of land is where 
residents take their service dogs out for walks. If indigent individuals 
are to sleep there, the City must provide a toilet, running water, and 
trash disposal for their use. Without these, people will use the grass 
and bushes to relieve themselves, exposing us and our service dogs 
to hepatitis and other preventable diseases. Law enorcement are 
also already spread very thin, and the issues affecting us are often 
considered low priority "nuisance" calls. Without policing and public 
health supports, these probems will only get worse.

The process that resulted in the proposed 
ordinance changes is far from transparent. 
This is obvious to the 50-plus people 
attending the community conversation--and I 
had to be very persistent myself to be 
directed to the proposed ordinance changes. 
It was my clear impression that the City 
Council and city planner really did not want 
this much public interest or involvement. You 
can do a lot better than that.

Alexandra Pierce









































































































  

More information on the proposed amendments to Parks Rules & Regulations is available on the 
City website. 

  

Please let us know if you are no longer interested in receiving information or notices about this 
topic. 

  

Ann Cook | Communications Manager 

City of Tumwater Executive Department 

555 Israel Road SW | Tumwater, WA 98501  

 

www.ci.Tumwater.wa.us 

 




